
	 	 	
	

Leinster	Schools	swimming	is	pleased	to	announce	the	Leinster	team	for	the	Irish	
Interprovincial	Schools	championships	2018	

	
Junior	Girls	 	 	 	 	 Junior	Boys	

	 	 	 	 	 	
Intermediate	Girls	 	 	 	 Intermediate	Boys	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	
Maria	Godden	 Loreto	Kilkenny	 Sean	Scannell	 St	Mary’s	CBS	

Naomi	Trait	 Loreto	Kilkenny	 Sam	Winston	 Dundalk	Grammer	
School	
	

Lara	McEvoy	 Portmarnock	
Community	School	
	

Sean	Church	 Portmarnock	
Community	School	

Jena	Macdougald			 Holy	Child	Killiney	 Matthew	Gardiner	 The	Kings	Hospital	

Ellen	Walshe	 Our	Lady’s	School	
Templeogue		
	

Ethan	Murtagh	 Blackrock	College	

Cara	Stapleton	
	
	
Robyn	Lynch	

Mount	Anville	
Secondary	School	
	
Santa	Maria	College	
	

Isaac	Fitzmaurice	
	
Cillian	O’Sullivan	

Mount	Temple	
	
Portmarnock	
Community	School	
	

	 	 Alex	McIlelland-Maher	
	
Jack	Nolan	Whitney	

Kilkenny	College	
	
Meanscoil	Gharman	

	

Amy	Shiven				 Loreto	College	Swords	
	

Harry	Winston	 Dundalk	Grammer	School	

Min	Allen	 Our	Lady	of	Lourdes	
NR	

Mathew	Hussey-
Walshe	
	

Scoil	Phadraig		
	

Caoimhe	Daly	 St	Mary	Mercy	NR	 	 	

Cara	Osing	
	
Aoife	Murray	
	
	
Sadhbh	Bailey	
	
Ciara	Williams		

Mount	Anville	
	
Dominican	College,	
Sion	Hill	
	
St	Mary’s	Irishtown	
	
Loreto	Navan	

Sami	Phelan	
	
	
Darragh	Lynch	
	
Oscar	Randles	
	
Oisin	Tebite																			
	
Euan	Maguire		
	
	
Aidan	Cook	

Rathfarnham	Educate	
Together	
	
Belvedere	College	
	
Sandford	Park	
	
Colaiste	Pobail	Setanta	
	
St	Peters	College,	
Dunboyne	
	
Kilkenny	College	
	

	 	 	 	



	 	 	
	
Senior	Girls	 	 	 	 	 Senior	Boys	 	 	 	
	 	
Ali	Martin	 St	Colmcilles	

Community	College	
	

Jordan	Byrne	 Colaiste	Ris,	
Dundalk	

Lucy	Grindle	 Alexandra	College	 Nikitia	Vedernikovs	 Scoil	Dara,	Kilcock	

Martyna	Szmagara	 Rockford	Manor	 Hugh	O’Gara	 Belvedere	College	
Niamh	Coyne	 Santa	Maria	College	 Christopher	Carew	 Mountrath	CS	

Caoimhe	Egan	
	
	
Aine	Trait	

St	Colmcilles	
Community	College	
	
Loreto	Kilkenny	

Cian	O’Keeffe-Tighe	
	
Nathan	Turner		

Portmarnock	CS	
	
Institute	of	
Education	
	

	 	 Juskus	Kasparas	 Dundalk	Grammer	
School	

	
We	would	like	to	extend	our	congratulations	to	these	swimmers	and	wish	them	all	the	
best	for	the	upcoming	competition,	which	will	take	place	in	the	NAC	on	Sunday	15th	
April	2018	
	
Further	information	will	issue	shortly.	


